## Special Meeting Budget Workshop September 26, 2016

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, September 26, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Russell Riley, Albert Burick, III, and Frank Augustine present. Also present were Assistant Treasurer Mary Gay and Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine.

(No members of the public were present at the meeting.)

The purpose of the meeting was for the discussion of the 2017 Shenango Township General Fund Budget.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick reviewed the 2017 Proposed Budget and discussion ensued regarding where money could be saved.

Mr. Burick presented the Final Revenues for the Liquid Fuels Budget for 2017.

Justin Data, Emergency Management Coordinator, requested \$40,000.00 for an emergency generator at the Shenango Township Municipal Building.

William Albertini, Public Works Liaison, requested \$55,000.00 for a crew cab to replace the 1999 Chevrolet.

Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Riley to adjourn.